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REACH FOR THE STARS 

 

 
 
 
W/C 12.05.25 - Y6 SATS 
Week 
 
22.05.25 - KS2 Poetry      
Workshops 
 
23.05.25 - Year 3 Family   
Assembly (Please note 
change of date) 
 
23.05.25 3:15pm - Finish for 
half term 
 
09.06.25 - Return to school 
for Summer 2 
 
W/C 09.06.25 - Y1 Phonics 
Screening Checks and Y4 
Multiplication Checks 
 
23.06.25 - Y1 Sports Day 
 
24.06.25 - KS2 Sports Day 
 
25.06.25 - Y2 Sports Day 
 
25.06.25 - Y1 Family          
Assembly 
 
27.06.25 - EYFS Sports Day 
 
17.07.25 - EYFS/KS1 Prize 
Giving 
 
18.07.25 - KS2 Prize Giving 
 
21.07.25 - Y6 Leavers’       
Assembly 
 
22.07.25 2pm - Finish for 
Summer Holidays 

 

09.05.2025 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hello Parents and Carers! 
It may only have been a four-day week in school but the children have been working hard as always! 
On Tuesday this week, Mr Lewis held a Relationships, Health and Sex Education Workshop for Year 4, 

5 and 6 parents. This was an opportunity for parents to find out what their child would be learning 
with regards to these things this term. Thank you to the parents who attended - we hope you found 

this useful. Information shared has been sent to Y4, 5 and 6 parents on Arbor.  
On Thursday, we held our Reception Family Assembly for parents and carers. The children did a         

fantastic job of sharing with their parents all about how tadpoles become frogs! Well done              
Reception, your singing and acting was brilliant! 

Next week, our Year 6 children will sit their end-of-KS2 SAT assessments. Year 6, this is your chance to 
really show off everything you know - we are so proud of you for how hard you have worked! Make 
sure you get a good night’s sleep each night and simply try your best. We will be running a free Y6 
Breakfast Club on Monday-Thursday next week from 8:15am in the school hall, where the children 
will be able to relax with their friends and enjoy a good meal before their assessments - all Year 6 

children welcome! If your child does not attend the Breakfast Club, please ensure they are on time 
for school every day, as we start the tests promptly.  

Have a lovely weekend! 
Miss Howard 

 
 

 

Year One Phonics 
 

This week in Phonics, Year 1 have been        
revising Phases 3, 4 and 5 with a focus on 

blending. Can you sound out and blend the 
following real and alien words? 

 
real: golf, string, swift, chimp 
alien: grig, blost, crind, dreep 

 
Can you read the following sentence          

containing compound words? 
The seagull at the seaside went to the        

windmill with the butterfly. 
 

Keep working hard by practising sounds and 
reading your home readers! 

 
 

ATTENDANCE is one of our school values 
 

As a school we strive to achieve at least 97% 
attendance. This week, we have been close to 
95%, but rather far away from 97%. It is         
important children are in school, on time,   
everyday in order to ensure they reach their 
full potential. 

 

OVERALL - 93.9% 
Tuesday - 96.4% 
Wednesday - 94.2% 
Thursday -  94.4% 
Friday - 93.0% 
 

We had four classes with attendance over 
97% this week - well done RGG, 1PP, 3OK and 
4CM! 3OK had 100% - fantastic! They will     
receive Champions’ Breakfast next week along 
with RGG. 



SPOTLIGHT ON... 
VE (Victory in Europe) Day Celebrations 

At Wellesbourne, we believe that learning about the past allows our pupils to develop an interest and a curiosity 
about the world around them. It allows them to understand how and why people and events have shaped the way 

others live today. We ensure that we teach children about significant events and mark key celebrations of national   
importance.  

 
This week saw our children celebrate the 80th anniversary of VE Day. Children discussed the significance of VE Day and 
deepened their understanding of its importance. We celebrated the people who contributed to the war effort in their 
many capacities from soldiers to nurses and many more. Children observed a two-minute silence to remember those 
who sacrificed so much to serve others. They also enjoyed a range of activities throughout the day to explore how VE 

Day has been celebrated over the past 80 years. Visit our class pages on X (formally Twitter) to see some of the         
wonderful things our children have done! 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

CURRENTLY READING… 
 

In school, every class dedicates 15 minutes a day to 
reading for pleasure from a carefully-crafted reading 

spine. This allows children to explore new worlds, builds          
imagination and develop a lifelong long for books!  

From now until the end of the year, children from each 
year group will share a book that has been one of their 

favourites this year. 
 

Year 4 recommend 
‘The Wild Robot’ by 
Peter Brown. This 

was our reading club 
book and it was 

amazing! We loved 
the heart-warming 

story of Roz, a robot 
who wakes up on an 

island. She must 
learn to survive …  

TTRS AND NUMBOTS WINNERS THIS WEEK 
 
 

 

 

TTRS 
Most correct answers: Momen M Y4 - 2,271 
Most coins: Lucas B Y4 - 15,030 
Improved speed: Sean L Y4 - Improved by 0.65   
seconds 
Fastest current studio speed: Momen M Y4 - 0.49 
seconds  
 
Numbots 
Most minutes played: Ayaan K Y2 - 41 minutes  
Correct answers: Ayaan K Y2 - 306 
Most coins: Ayaan K Y2 - 1,639 


